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Proposed Gypsy and Travelier Site

As a long term resident of Warwick 1 do not know how you can consider a Gypsy encampment site
to be situated on one of the most prestigious entrances to Warwick.

With the entrance to the Castle and the view of Westgate Arch surely this is not a suitable road for a
Gypsy camp.

Surely there is more suitable land which does not affect the entrance to our lovely mediaeval town,

Mr & Mrs E.D.Nash




